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I’m writing in support of HB 3336. 

 

I believe that our electrical grid system needs analysis and updating. This is 

particularly urgent given Oregon’s history of recent wildfires.  Additionally, with 

increased population, there is increased demand on a system that was designed 

before the stressors of climate change and increased population 

 

I’ve lived in Oregon for 55 years, my children and grandchildren were born here, and 

all of us treasure Oregon‘s natural environment. We love these forests and our own 

beloved neighborhoods. Thank you for your consideration. 


